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 March, 2022 

 Next Fox Hills Board meeting 
 is set for March 17, 6 p.m. 

 The weather is starting to 
 warm up, so come on out and 
 enjoy it. 

 The following committees 
 have been formed. 

 Grounds Committee: Ray 
 Goodman and Randy Rowe 
 Tournament Committee: Lee 
 Abbott and Blaine Tedder 
 Clubhouse Committee: Lee 
 Adams and Holden Smith 
 Pool Committee: Tony 
 Forehand and Terry Beamon 

 Remember that cart shed fees 
 and trail fees are due. Fees 
 are past due on April 1st and 
 have a $20 late fee. 

 Chris is working with the 
 chemical company to have a 
 plan for the greens. This is 
 based on the soil sample he 
 sent to them. 

 We  plan  to  have  the  normal 
 holiday  scrambles  this  year  as 
 scheduled.  Also,  it  looks  like 
 the  first  tournament  will  be 
 the  Member-Guest  on  July 
 23-24. 

 “  A  golf  swing  is  a  collection  of 
 corrected mistakes.” 

 Carol Mann 
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